
 

 

23 June 2020 

Recycling Collection 

 

21 July 2020 

Ordinary Meeting of Council 
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15 June 2020 

WHEATBELT JOB DIRECTORY 

Are you looking for employment or is your business looking to employ 

someone?  Check out the Wheatbelt Business Networks (WBN) new 

Wheatbelt Jobs Directory at www.wheatbeltjobs.com.au .  The new 

employment web site provided by the WBN specifically caters for 

wheatbelt employers and job seekers.  Job postings are free until 31 

August 2020. 
 

GYM CLOSURES 

Unfortunately the Shire’s gyms remain closed to the public due to 

State Government requirements stipulating gyms must have a staff 

member present when in use.  This is to ensure gym equipment and 

surfaces are cleaned regularly.  Unfortunately the Shire does not have 

staff resources to staff both Beacon and Bencubbin Gyms.  Hopefully 

we will see our gyms open again once the State moves into stage 4 of 

eased restrictions.  

 

DOGS IN PUBLIC AREAS 

Some dog owners are still not adhering to legislation when out and 

about in public with their dogs.  In some cases this is despite warnings 

from the Shire Office and our local Ranger.   
 

Legislation requires you to have your dog under control by way 

of lead at all times when in a public 

space.    

 

Unless the dog is confined on your 

property it MUST be on a leash and under 

control.   Rangers will continue to follow 

up on reports of people not adhering to 

legislation and WILL issue fines to owners 

who continue to ignore the legislation.  


